
From: Alexa Fay <alexafpfay@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 8:14 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Section R405.3 on State Building Code 

 

Greetings, 

  

I am a resident of Washington and am interested in the proposed changes to the State Building 

Code. I was unable to attend the meeting in Spokane on Friday, September 13th, but wanted to 

submit my feedback via email.  

 

I am very excited about the proposed amendment, Section R.405.3 Performance-Based 

Compliance; Site energy use to be replaced with carbon emissions as a measuring metric for 

compliance. I hope the Council will adopt this proposed amendment, using carbon emissions as 

the main compliance measure. We cannot afford to build any more homes that depend on fossil 

fuels, and everyone should be required to build to carbon-efficient standards. Please adopt this 

proposed amendment to make the residential code focus on carbon efficiency. 

 

Thank you and kind regards, 

Alexa Fay 

 


